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CYPRUS, 2n¢é June, 1334.

SUBJECT :

Mr. Nicolas Xioutas,
Limassol.
Six,

I have the honour to acknowledge
receipt of your letter of the 30th May, 1934.

In reply I have to inform you that I
shall be glad to consider any observations
or suggestions with regard to the proposed
appointment of an Inspector of Secondary
Schocls.

2. I regret to inform you that there is
no possibility of re-establishment of
infant schools in villages at present.

I have the honour to be,
Sir,
Your obedient Servant,

&W i ‘/5%5.//. ﬁ (

Director of Education.

M.St.



